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In Attendance:   Amanda Yonker, Lisa Salerno, Condee Wood, Charlene Hayes,   Olivia Huff, 
Conae Lee, Spencer Lee, Violet Loose, Prairie Matthews, Debra Miles, Kyra Skipworth, Autumn Stevick, Kim Swanson, Heidi Weaver


	Agenda Item
	Meeting Minutes

	Welcome/Introductions

	Welcome from Amanda


	Funding Request
	DLC project presentation from students, Kyra Skipworth and Olivia Huff, requesting $150 to cover expenses for Concessions at MMS Events.  All in favor and approved.  


	Presentation of School Bond and Replacement Levy
	Superintendent Dick Cvitanich made a presentation on the OSD Replacement Levy and Bond Investments that will involve Marshall Middle School and other local schools.  The proposed bond  calls for updating school security, renovating aging school buildings and some athletic fields, building a larger performance theater at Capital High School, and making other facility improvements.  To view the entire presentation, please check the OSD website. 


	Principal’s Report
	Condee reviewed the recent robo call made and reviewed the status of the Giving Tree.  There are 20 additional cards of that need to be selected.  Discussed how we could personalize it so more names are drawn.  23 families turned in requests with a total of 70 names posted for gifting.  Last year we had 30 families turn in requests.  Condee can spend $2k discretionary funds for kids “in need” to cover any remaining tags. Suggestions were discussed for options to solicit more participation from families.  Gifts are due no later than next Wednesday, 12/16 wrapped and into the office.  Another robo call will go out with a follow-up email. 


	Vice-Principal’s Report
	48 students went on the limo ride from the recent Fundraiser.  It went well.  Kids went to Brewery City Pizza.  
There are some backorders that have still not been received.  They should be here by the end of the week.

	“Pennies for Pumpkin Pie”
	Student coin drive raised $363.63.  Family contributions of $414 with a combined total of just over $778.  15 families were served from this fall fundraiser!


	Star Wars Pre-release Showing Fundraiser
	50 additional Star Wars tickets are available.   An e-blast note will go out advertising the remaining tickets.  See Beth Kalb for details.


	New Business / Fundraiser
	Barnes and Noble fundraiser is taking place Saturday, 12/19.  MMS Orchestra will perform and Mr. Haw’s drama class will also perform a monologue.  Requesting parent volunteers to help gift wrap for donations from 1-3 or 3-6 pm.  MMS Library will receive the proceeds.  

	Adjourn
	Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.    




Our next meeting is scheduled for January 12, 2016 at 6:00 pm in the Marshall library. 
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